Discontinued Product Notification: SR912SW

Sept. 6, 2022

Dear Valued Customer,

Thank you for being a valued customer of our silver oxide battery and your continued

support.

Please consider this document as a discontinuation and replacement notice.

1. Discontinued Parts
Silver oxide battery
SR912SW

2. Schedule
Last order acceptance: end of Dec, 2022
Last shipment: end of March, 2023

3. Recommended Item for Replacement
Silver oxide battery
SR712SW (not exact replacement)
SR916SW (not exact replacement)

For samples, technical sheets, or any questions, please contact your local Seiko
Instruments Sales office.

We appreciate your kind cooperation and understanding.

Date: Sept. 6, 2022

Yuki Akahira
Manager, Overseas Sales Group
Electronic Components Sales Head Office

Seiko Instruments Inc.



